
 2.13.2021 

From Rotary Club of Millbrae,  

Wonderful production! Congratulations to you and the Millbrae Cultural Committee.       

From Millbrae Historical Society President John Muniz 

Congratulations Millbrae Cultural Committee for another successful lunar new year celebration. Looking 

forward to next year’s lunar new year celebration, to be he biggest and the best. 

From Millbrae CouncilmemberGina Papan: 

I was there for the first 40 minutes- it was great. Congratulation. 

From Millbrae City Manager Tom Williams 

Great lunar new year show. Thank you MCC. 

From Sister City Commissioner Peter Yeh: 

春節, 辦得很成功. 謝謝你們為 Millbrae 的努力. 祝新年快樂, 闔家平安. 

From Tiffany Liu 

Good job.                  謝謝您為我們製作這麼好的中國新年節目. 

From Resident Mrs. Mar 

我剛剛看完. 大家辛苦了.  

From Resident Mrs. Ting 

好             

From Millbrae resident Ms. Fei “           

From You Dance School 

謝謝 Marian, 我們剛才看了．你們做的很好．祝你新春快樂．身體健康，牛年吉祥如意！ 

From Chiffon Fu 

一個多小時的節目，太不容易了．真棒 

From Reuben Holober 

It was a great program! Well done! 

From Kathleen Kimura, Millbrae Japanese Culture Festival Committee 

Good job on today’s Lunar New Year Festival Virtual event.  I watched it all, and was very impressed with 

everything.  It looks like so many people were involved and helped.  Thank you for allowing our Millbrae 

Japanese Culture Festival Committee to be involved with a message.  


